
Welcome to VADA/Nova, Inc.  
Schooling Show and Championship 

November 5, 2022 

Ride times will be posted on the show website no later than noon, Wednesday, November 
2, 2022.  

The Show Office will be in the covered area between the indoor arena and the indoor 
warm-up arena.  Text Jon at (757) 748-6254 if you have any questions or need to 
make schedule changes or scratch.  The Show Office will be open 6:00 AM until 30 
Minutes after the last test on Saturday, November 5th.  NO horses will be permitted on 
the grounds unless they have registered prior to arrival with the secretary and submitted 
a current negative Coggins test.  

Day Stall assignments will be emailed to you in advance and posted at the Show Office by 
6:00 AM on Saturday, November 5th.  Contact Jon Kreitz at 
schooling.shows@vadanova.email or (757) 748-6254 for stabling questions.  Please do NOT 
change stalls without permission of the Show Manager or Show Secretary.  

MORVEN PARK WILL BE HOSTING THE “HARRY POTTER FORBIDDEN FOREST 
EXPERIENCE” ON SATURDAY.  ENTRANCE FOR THIS EVENT WILL BE VIA TUTT 
LANE (THE “MAIN” ENTRANCE FOR THE EQUESTRIAN CENTER) BEGINNING AT 
4:00 PM. 

***** Update:  ***** 
  ALL trailers must be on property and enter through Tutt Lane BEFORE 
5 pm.  Everyone exiting after 4 pm is asked to leave via Old Waterford Rd.  You will 
have to drive past the Hoffman building, and exit through Morven's back gate.  See 
Updated Driving Map below. 

Trailer Parking.  Competitors hauling in for the day may park near the indoor or in the lots 
near the stables.  Please do not let your support team or guests park personal vehicles in 
the trailer parking areas. 

HELMETS ARE REQUIRED AT ALL TIMES WHEN MOUNTED, NO EXCEPTIONS!!!  
NUMBERS ARE REQUIRED ON YOUR HORSE AT ALL TIMES WHEN NOT IN THE 
STALL OR TRAILER.  THIS APPLIES FROM THE TIME YOU ARRIVE AT THE 
SHOW GROUNDS. 

DUE TO COVID-19, MASKING IS OPTIONAL IN THE BARN AND INDOOR ARENA. 
SOCIAL DISTANCING IS ENCOURAGED. DO NOT COME TO THE SHOW IF YOU HAVE 
A TEMPERATURE OF 100.4 DEGREES OR HIGHER OR IF YOU OR A MEMBER OF YOUR 
HOUSEHOLD EXHIBIT SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 OR HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO 
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COVID-19 WITHIN THE LAST 5 DAYS.  AFTER THE SHOW IF YOU EXPERIENCE 
COVID-19 SYMPTOMS OR TEST POSITIVE FOR COVID-19, IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY 
THE SHOW MANAGER, RACHEL RICE, (703) 887-0507.  PLEASE READ OUR VADA/
NOVA COVID-19 ACTION PLAN.  

Competition Rings. There is one ring—the indoor arena.  See attached map 

SCHOOLING will not be available at this competition.  Competitors may use the indoor 
warm-up arena prior to their scheduled tests.  Lunging is allowed in the bluestone ring, as 
marked on the attached map EXCEPT DURING AWARD CEREMONIES. 

Food: There will be snacks and drinks available all day near the Show Secretary/Check-in 
Table.  An assortment of lunch sandwiches will be available midday for competitors, 
sponsored by B.J. and Michelle Lachner.  Hot Soup will be available for competitors, 
provided by Jon Kreitz. 

Awards Presentations be held for each Championship class in the “postage stamp” area 
designated on the below map.  Championship riders are encouraged, but not required, to 
participate, preferably mounted.  Presentation times will be published Saturday morning. 

Show Photographer: Aster Equine Photography,www.asterequine.com  

For additional show information, visit the show website: www.vadanova.org.  
We look forward to seeing you this Saturday at Morven Park!  

- The Board of Directors of VADA/Nova, Inc. and the VADA/Nova Show Staff.  

Show Contacts:  
Rachel Rice, Manager: Cell: (703) 887-0507; email: schooling.shows@vadanova.email 
Jon Kreitz, Secretary: Cell: (757) 748-6254: email: schooling.shows@vadanova.email 
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